Dear Allison MacEwen,

We are writing this letter in response to the report submitted by Kalibrate group. As an association we are pleased with the results of the report and hope IRAC institutes the recommendations once all feedback from the public has been received. One thing the report does not address but imperative is that IRAC applies the recommended margin increase to both the minimum and maximum price for gasoline.

2022 has been a challenging year for the gasoline industry with rising gasoline costs almost doubling our credit card fees, reduced volumes resulting from the pandemic and staffing shortages and even though these recommendations do not take into account 2022 it will be a great help to all of our dealers in Prince Edward Island.

Kind Regards

Jeff Doucette

Vice President PEI Retail Dealers Gasoline Association